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New Board
Members Elected

At the annual meeting, 
NMTMA members elected 
four new directors to the 
board. The new class "G" 
director is Tom Heid. The 
new class "A" directors are 
Kathy Antaya, Jon Maddern 
and Brian Holmes. Congrat­
ulations!

1991-92 NMTMA 
dues come due

Dues for NMTMA mem­
bership are now due. In­
voices will be mailed during 
the next two weeks. Dues 
for classes "A" and "G" 
members is $30.00; class 
"B" is $20.00; and classes 
"D", "E" and "F" is $15.00.

Thank you, Tuck
Thanks to Tuck Tate for 

editing the July and October 
Quarterly Newsletters. The 
information and layout were 
well done.

MMTMA/NMTMA 
Christmas Party Set

As of October 29th, there 
were only ten seats left for 
this year's Christmas Party. If 
you are considering attend­
ing this event, you may want 
to call Jeff Holmes to make 
sure all reservations have not 
been filled: (616)938-9084. 
We look forward to seeing 
you there!

Follow-Up: UST Insurance Deadline Oct. 26th
Contrary to the informa­

tion printed in the October 
Quarterly, proof of financial 
responsibility for Category

Pesticide Issues to be Discussed at New Orleans
Perspectives on and per­

ceptions of pesticide use on 
golf courses will be the 
theme of an Environmental 
General Session, scheduled 
for Friday, Feb. 14, 1992, at 
the New Orleans Conven­
tion Center. As part of the 
63rd International Golf 
Course Conference and 
Show, hosted annually by 
the Golf Course Superinten­
dents Association of Ameri­
ca (GCSAA), the session will 
feature presentations by 3 
distinguished speakers.

Jay Feldman, national co­
ordinator of the National 
Coalition Against the Misuse 
of Pesticides (NCAMP), will 
outline his group's concerns 
about urban pesticide use. 
John Stossel, ABC-TV's "20/ 
20" correspondent, will ad­
dress issues related to how 
the media perceive and re­
port on the pros and cons of 
pesticide use, and how that 
influences the public's per­
ception. Victor Kimm, the 
Environmental Protection 
Agency's (EPA) deputy as­
sistant administrator for pes­
ticides and toxic substances, 
will provide a regulatory 
viewpoint and explain the 
agency's pollution preven­
tion program and strategy 
regarding pesticides in

IV underground storage 
tank owners/operators is
October 26th in the state 
of Michigan. The State of

groundwater.
Commenting on the up­

coming session, GCSAA 
President Stephen G. Cade- 
nelli, CGCS, said, "There 
aren't many opportunities, 
in a single two-hour session, 
to hear a leader of a national 
anti-pesticide group, an 
Emmy-winning environmen­
tal news correspondent and 
a high-ranking regulatory of­
ficial talk about their views 
on the complicated issue of 
pesticide abuse. This should 
be an extremely interesting 
and highly educational ex­
change."

Feldman is one of the 
founders of NCAMP, an or­
ganization formed in 1981 
and dedicated to generating 
public awareness of the 
health and environmental 
risks of pesticides and pro­
moting alternative pest man­
agement strategies that re­
duce or eliminate a reliance 
on pesticides.

Since 1979, Feldman has 
regularly provided testimo­
ny for the U.S. Congress and 
has served as a member of 
EPA advisory committees. 
He has written numerous ar­
ticles for the New York 
Times, Washington Post and 
other daily newspapers, as 
well as for various environ-

Michigan did not extend 
the deadline as allowed by 
the Environmental Protec­
tion Agency.

mental journals. He has ap­
peared on network nightly 
news and morning news 
programs, as well as on lo­
cal television and radio 
news programs across the 
United States and world­
wide.

Since Stossel joined the 
ABC-TV news magazine 
"20/20" in June 1981, he 
has reported on numerous 
controversial topics which 
make news headlines, as 
well as on a wide range of 
consumer affairs issues. 
During the 1989-90 season, 
one of his reports was on en­
vironmentally safe products.

The National Environ­
mental Development Asso­
ciation honored Stossel last 
year for balance and fairness 
in journalism. He also has 
been honored five times by 
the National Press Club, and 
has received 17 Emmys.

Kimm joined EPA in 1971 
and spent 10 years as head 
of the agency's drinking wa­
ter program before becom­
ing deputy assistant admin­
istrator for pesticides and 
toxic substances in 1985. 
His career is divided be­
tween the management of 
environmental programs at 
EPA and consulting engi­
neering work.

“Represent your organization with class. Nice sport clothes are required for all golf outings no blue jeans, t-shirts and the like. 
Sweaters or jackets with ties are recommended for all dinners and meetings. Good golf etiquette, fairness and sportsmanship 
are expected at all golfing events.99
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PICTURE YOUR 
CLUBHOUSE ON 

THE WATERFRONT!
If your pumping system hasn’t kept up... if your 
clubhouse is like an oasis in the desert... Com­
mercial Pump can help. Wherher it’s a complete 
high-tech pumping system, a retrofit on existing 
equipment or on-the-spot repairs on any equip­
ment, we have the experience, the parts and the 
people you’ll leam to love.

After all, waterfront property is easily more valua­
ble than desert property. Call (800) 426-0370 
and let’s talk about it!

Commercial Pump
Service Incorporated

401 Broadway, Swanton OH 43558 
Serving the Americas and the Caribbean

¡Bisfribufnrs, ¿¡Int.
51DDII dranit ^Riiicr ¿Hixnrn, ¿¡Sititlpgan 48D9B
(313)349-7779 (800-888-7779)

Midwest's Largest Stocking Dealer 
For

R&R PRODUCTS

QUALITY REPLACEMENT PARTS
TORO JACOBSEN HAHN-WESTPOINT CUSHMAN 
RYAN ROSEMAN RANSOMES MOTT
NATIONAL YAZOO FORD EXCEL

REEL SHARPENING COMPOUND

FLYM0 - POWER PRUNER - AaB-SORBOIL EMULSIFIER

CALL US TOLL FREE 800-888-7779

ONE STOP SHOP FOR YOUR SUPPLY ITEMS 
FLAGS • POLES • RAKES • CUPS

MTF Conference January 20-22, 1992
Mark your calendars for the upcoming Michigan Turf- 

grass Foundation Conference. MTF members will re­
ceive complete registration information in the mail. If

you are not a member of the Michigan Turfgrass Foun­
dation, and you would like more information, contact 
Tom Reed at (616) 943-8343.


